
STAFF REPORT 
 
 
TO: Community Services Committee 
 
FROM: Manager Corporate Services 
 
DATE: 22 July 2005 
 
SUBJECT: DIL’s Funding Request 
 
 

 
Council received a number of submissions from organisations requesting 
additional funds to be allocated during the 2005/2006 financial year.  Generally 
these funds would be sourced from the District’s respective DIL’s accounts 
and the allocation confirmed at a subsequent meeting at the Community 
Services Committee. 
 
The Community Services Manager has considered all of these requests in 
conjunction with the respective Ward Councillors.   
 
Attached to this report is a copy of amended DIL’s accounts allocations for the 
2005/2006 year incorporating funding requests for: 
 

 Development plans (ex FCC land) $25,000.00 
 Wakefield Village Green lighting $3,000.00 
 Equestrian Park dressage arena $15,000.00 
 Tasman Memorial Rec Reserve $5,500.00 
 Collingwood Streetscaping furniture $10,000.00 
 Onekaka Hall extension $8,000.00 
 Pakawau Hall stormwater repairs $2,000.00 
 Rockville Reserve pool boiler $1,000.00 
 Salisbury Road underpass $53,000.00 
 Motueka Rec Centre lighting $1,000.00 
 Beyond Rainbow Sport Trust $10,000.00 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the amended reserve DIL account allocations for the 2005/2006 financial 
year be adopted as presented to today’s committee’s meeting. 
 
 
 
David Ward 
Manager Corporate Services 
 
 


